Dear Minister Nixon,

I am writing to voice my opposition to the removal of interpretive programs from Alberta Parks. I am deeply concerned that removing interpreters and environmental educators in Alberta Parks will negatively impact the integrity of our parks and reduce people’s/families enjoyment of visiting our beautiful provincial parks. 

Include 3-4 sentences on how attending an interpretive program positively impacted your experience at an Alberta Park. Write about how your children loved it, how you learned something new about a special place, or how it made you more inclined to visit that park again. 

Write how valuable and indispensable park interpreters are but keep it simple! Write about how disappointed you were to go to a provincial park in the summer of 2021 to not have any interpretive programs offered. You do not need to know all the facts, such as budget cut numbers, but write about how losing interpreters directly impacted you. 

The closing paragraph should focus on what you stated in the opening paragraph. The Alberta Government along with Alberta Parks must revisit this decision in the fall of 2021 so we do not lose out on more programming in 2022 and beyond. Do not remove interpreters in Alberta Parks; they need to be hired back.

Sincerely, 
Concerned citizen

 
